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PROFIT WARNING FOR THE FIRST SIX MONTHS ENDED 30 JUNE 2015

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Green Build Technology Limited (the “Company”) wishes
to issue a profit warning regarding the financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries (the
“Group”) for the first six months ended 30 June 2015 (“1H2015”).

The Group is expected to report a net loss after tax for 1H2015 against a net profit for the
corresponding period in 2014. Based on a preliminary review of the unaudited financial results of
the Group for 1H2015, the expected loss is mainly attributable to the following reasons:

(a) the Group’s packaging business performance is typically weaker in the first half of the year;
and

(b) there was no revenue recognised for the Group’s green technology business involving
energy conservation and sustainable development projects as works on such projects
were halted during the long winter period in Harbin, China. Notwithstanding the aforesaid,
the Group has to incur fixed overhead and administrative costs during the same
corresponding period. The Group’s new energy conservation and sustainable
development projects are expected to generate a substantial part of its revenue in the
second half of the year.

Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed in the Company’s announcement of
the Group’s unaudited financial results for1HQ2015 on or before 14 August 2015

In the meantime, the Board wishes to advise shareholders and investors to exercise caution
when dealing in the shares of the Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they
should take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other
professional advisers.
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